

19 January 2023

Year 7 and 8 Set changes

Dear Parents and Carers.

Following the completion of assessments in the academy, consideration of KS2 SATs scores for Y7 and the recent reports to parents, we have made some changes to setting arrangements for Year 7 and Year 8 students.

We have carefully considered all the data available; the progress made over the last academic term and have consulted with teaching staff as well as pastoral staff.

These set changes will take effect in lessons from Monday 23rd January, and will also be sent electronically to parents/carers and students during Friday 20th January, tomorrow. During tutor time on Monday, which is at the start of the day, all students will receive a paper copy of their timetable. As we are committed to reducing our paper waste, we do send out many communications and updates via text SMS and email. If you think your details may be out of date, please send updated details to office@oasisimmingham.org so that we can update our records.

You can be reassured that due to our well planned and sequenced curriculum, set changes will not affect the quality or content of the curriculum your child studies. In addition, being in the correct set can ensure that the teacher is ready with effective lessons and means of assessment relevant to the group.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support for oasis Academy Immingham, as together we remain committed to ensuring the best possible outcomes for your child.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs T Wiles

Deputy Principal







